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AFAP Conference to be held Jan. 21-23

The Army Family Action Plan Planning Committee is seeking individuals to serve as delegates, facilitators,
recorders and operations center personnel. To participate, you must be one of the following:

-Active duty military

-A military family member

-Department of the Army civilian

-Military retiree

-National Guard/Reserve

Possible community issues include: Housing and public works, healthcare, consumer affairs, child, youth and

teen issues, DA civilian and force support.

A separate Teen AFAP symposium will be held Jan. 17 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Letort View Community
Center. It is open to all teens in the military, retiree, Reserve/National Guard and Department of Defense civilian

community in central Pennsylvania. Teens must be registered by Jan. 13.

To participate in the AFAP conference or for more information, contact Army Community Service, AFAP

Coordinator at 245-3684.
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